
 

             

3rd September, 2021 

Dear Graduate, 

 We would like to congratulate you on your wonderful Leaving Certificate results which you received 

online today. Unfortunately, we are not able to share this results day with you as individual results 

are not being sent to the school.  Please know that we are here to support you if you require it.  

Simply phone or email the school to make an appointment to meet with one of the support team. 

We are so proud of all your work, effort and dedication in the most difficult of circumstances.  We 

look forward to hearing about your future endeavours.  

Please take note of the following useful information: 

 Candidates view their results on the Candidate Self-Service Portal from 10am on Friday 3rd 

September 

 The results will not detail whether the grade was achieved from the written examination or 

the Accredited Grade.  This information will be available on Tuesday 7th September 

 The CAO will offer first round places on Tuesday 7th September.  Candidates must reply to 

the offer by 13th September 

 Second round offers will issue from the CAO on Monday 20th September 

 The Leaving Certificate candidate helpline is accessible from 3rd – 7th September on 1800 

265 165. This helpline is staffed by qualified guidance counsellors 

 The SEC Candidate Helpline will be available from 3rd – 13th September from 9am – 5pm.  

The numbers to contact are 1800 111135 or 1800 111136 

 Applications for viewing of scripts opens on Tuesday 7th September and closes on 

Wednesday 8th September (note the short time frame) 

 Viewing of scripts will take place on Saturday 11th September and Sunday 12th September 

 Applications to Appeal Examinations results and Accredited Grades opens on Saturday 11th 

September and closes on Monday 13th September.  No fee will apply this year 

 All students should have received a Candidate Information Guide to Results and Appeals.  

The guide is also available on www.gov.ie/LeavingCertificate.gov.ie and on the SEC’s 

website www.examinations.ie  

 Marking schemes will be available on www.examinations.ie from 12pm on Wednesday 8th 

September 

 HSE/HSE-funded service providers will be available to support students through the 

provision of e-mental health services. https://www2.hse.ie/wellbeing/mental-

health/covid-19/minding-your-mental-health-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak.html  
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